
 

Join us at the BART Accessibility Task Force Meeting! 

 

Date: February 22, 2018 

Time: 2:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Location: East Bay Paratransit Offices at 1750 Broadway, Oakland, CA in the 

Community Room, (510) 287-5000 

 

The BART Accessibility Task Force advises the BART Board of Directors and staff 

on disability-related issues and advocates on behalf of people with disabilities and 

seniors to make the BART system accessible to and useable by people regardless of 

disability or age. All meetings are open to the public.  

Accommodations 

Please refrain from wearing scented products (perfumes, cologne, after-shave, etc.) 

to this meeting, as there may be people in attendance susceptible to environmental 

illness. 

BART provides services/accommodations upon request to persons with disabilities 

and individuals who are limited English proficient who wish to address Board 

matters. A request must be made within one and five days in advance of Board 

meetings, depending on the service requested. Please contact the Office of the 

District Secretary’s Office at 510-464-6083 for information. 

Any questions or concerns: 

Elena Van Loo at (510) 874-7366 or by e-mail at evanloo@bart.gov or 
 

Robert Franklin, Customer Access and Accessibility Department Manager –  

(510) 464-6133 or rfrankl@bart.gov 

 

Next BATF date: 

 March 22, 2018 

mailto:evanloo@bart.gov

